
Dear Toby, 
I would like to thank the VFA and appreciate the work you have done with industry to help grow the 
amount of scallops to be harvested in Victorian waters. I fully support the findings stated and fully 
agree with the initial TAC and the terms and conditions that run currently with the proposal. This will 
also be of great benefit to the Lakes Entrance Fishermen’s Co-Operative and also the town of Lakes 
Entrance who as you well know have been through a tougher than usual time with both Bushfires 
and COVID. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Andrew Watts 
A.B. Hunter Fishing 
 
 


